
May 19, 2023

Charo P. Nortega
Compliance Teamlead 
Iploy, OPC

Dear Ben,

I would like to express my sincerest and heartfelt gratitude to you for helping me grow my career at Iploy, OPC. I 
truly appreciate the time and effort you invested to guide and mold me in my responsibilities. As I continue to 
progress professionally, I want you to know that I will be moving forward drastically to a different company in the 
near future. Thank you for your commitment and consistency in helping me be excellent in my job. I am tendering 
my resignation effective immediately, but I do hope we can still continue to connect even outside the company 
premises.

Thank you again and I wish you great victories ahead.

Sincerely,

Charo P. Nortega


